November 11, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Mrs. Haley:

On December 12, 2015, our son, Ryan Brown, Jr., will be honored at a special court of honor for
achieving the Eagle Scout award, Boy Scouting’s highest honor. He is a member of Troop 540
in Rock Hill, South Carolina. In your position, we know you recognize the importance of this
achievement in this young man’s life.

To become an Eagle Scout, Ryan earned 30 merit badges and served his Troop in a variety of
leadership roles. He also completed a major community service project, refurbishing and
improving an outdoor picnic area for Jefferson Elementary School. Through Scouting, Ryan has
learned many valuable teaching tools and life skills to help him in his future.

To make the ceremony even more special, we are compiling letters of congratulations and
certificates. If you are unable to attend the ceremony, would you please consider sending along
such a letter; plus any other items you wish to have presented to him. Please send your items to
the address listed below. We will put the items we receive in a scrapbook and present them at
the ceremony.

Thank you so much for taking the time to help us honor this special young man.

Sincerely,
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Ryan & Lisa Brown"
803-487-2158
4642 Laurendale Court

Rock Hill, SC 29732



RYAN CHRISTOPHER BROWN, JR.

requests the honor of your company at his

Eagle Scout Court of Honor

Saturday, December 12, 2015
10:00 a.m.
Grace Lutheran Church
426 Oakland Avenue
Rock Hill, South Carolina

RSVP to 803-487-2158 or 803-487-2149
Scouts, please wear your uniforms.




